s

Route 1, Box 210
Kimberly , Idaho 833%1

March 18, 1978

Dear Quentin and Alexandria,

Again let me thank you for all your wonderful gifts
and the thoughts that went with them. I am indeed
rich to have friends like you. You have been so
thoughtful and considerate over the past years. I
was so dissppointed that I wasn't able to make the
trip to the southeastern Uniked States. A visit with
you and Alexandria would have been most enjoyable.

I hope your work is progressing as you would like it
to.

I will be so happy to get back to doing some flintworking
again. Gene Titmus comes over often aznd shows me some
of his elaborate productions. It makes me very

anxious to get back towork again. I am still faced
with more surgery and I hope to have thi behind me soon.
I have hoped that I will be zble to go to Tucson in
Mey. Are you planning to go to the A.S5.S.A. meeting?
Tucson is like a second home and it would be nice

to see Jane Rosenthal and a number of others that

have spent time at Dierke's Laske. She is doing very
well teaching and also a report on the Pinacate of
Mexico. As you remember, shs was working on shell
fracture. Too, there will be 2 number that attended
the Belieze conference. I do hope it is possible

for you and Alexandria to attend.

I am fortunate to have Wilma doing this typing. She

is Gene Titmus's wife who you may have met. It will

be so gooed to get caught up with a2 lot of my much
delinquent correspondence. Again, thanks for everything.

Your friend, N
T

Don Crabtree o~

Research Associate, P

DCiwt Prehistoric Technology



